
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

                                                                                       

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New El-Quds International School  

 Welcome back to school to all our QAS family! I 

hope everyone-one had a refreshing and relaxing 

summer and is as excited about this school year as I 

am. One of the elements of an effective School is to 

maintain high expections of students both inside 

and outside the classroom. Since the start of the 

year, my expection has been that all students wear 

the proper school uniform every day. We need your 

help to ensure that your QAS student is wearing the 

proper school uniform, I expect every student to be 

on time to school so that he/she has time to prepare 

for the day.  

 

Dear Parents  

Welcome Back to School  
 

The welcome back to school is designed to 

welcome our students for the new year and 

orientate our new students throughout school, with 

the help of our school headmistress & Student 

counselor keeping in mind to take the needed 

precautions and safety measures that well suits the 

current situations. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

In the future, over the past few weeks, QAS 

teachers have been very busy working on 

designing virtual school lessons to be posted on 

the website. We hope that you would also assist 

your QAS student in maintaining contact with 

their teachers and to ensure that their daily work 

is completed. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining high 

standards for behavior and student learning 

QAS. 

School year 2020/2021 
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 ACT Test Practice Preparations  
 

Act Preparations  

 

 

 

 

In the ACT preparation session 

teachers are focused to prepare students 

to ace the test by providing them how 

to efficiently finish the test on time, 

tips and tricks that mostly occurs. 

 

With Determination and persistence, 

you will succeed. 
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During the first quarter a lecture about the historical 

accomplishment was presented by Our host about 

the importance of what happened that day, what 

made it possible.  

6th of October Lecture  
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 Women rights lecture   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  On 2-12-2020 a team of experts in 

woman’s rights from the national 

council for woman have visited our 

school to share their knowledge and 

awareness with students about different 

issues and problems that a woman 

faces in our society and how this 

organization protect their right. 
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Bake sale   

 

On 28-12-2021 charity bake sale took place that was 

monitored by Mrs. Rabab and Mrs.yara under the 

supervision of Mrs. Rehab and Mrs. Amany to raise 

funds for charity purposes by selling fun products  
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 Christmas celebration  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  On 1-1-2021 a Christmas celebration 

for lower grades took place where gifts 

and pictures were taken to remember 

and celebrate such a wonderful day   


